
 

ROADWAY  

REPAIR 
 

The City of East Point Public Works is making 
repairs to the pavement along White Way. 

 

All work is due to start Tuesday 10/15/24 and 
expected to be complete by Wednesday 

10/16/24. Traffic control will be provided at all 
times while work is being completed. 

 

Please contact the Transportation Office at 
transportationdivision@EastPointCity.org for 

any question or concerns. 

Thank you. 
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